

Wednesday, 26 July 2017

Circular No.:-SGS/Admn./009/2017-18

Classes:- Buds - V

Subject: Dengue Protection

Dear Parent

It is that time of the year again where Dengue is at the rise, because of the weather conditions. Being committed towards, sanitation, public health and environment, the school is fumigated thoroughly by reputed pest control companies on a regular basis. This is over and above maintaining very high standards of cleanliness in and around the campus. To instil the values of personal commitment towards a healthier society, students are also being given awareness sessions for prevention and detection of dengue fever.

Keeping in mind that mosquitoes that spread dengue mostly bite at dusk and dawn, we would request parents to prevent the breeding of mosquitoes in and around your homes by avoiding water logging in coolers, flowerpots, AC trays etc. apart from using mosquito repellant coils and sprays. The dengue mosquito generally bites the lower part of the body, hence we recommend your ward to wear **trousers** (maroon / beige – matching the school uniform) to keep the lower limbs covered throughout the day.

Warm Regards

Sumana Dutta Sarkar Head of School